
 
Japanese students delivered their exit presentation of the internship program
 

December 14, 2018 
 
On December 14, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with faculty members attended an exit presentation session of Japanese students,
namely Mr. Naoto Horita and Mr. Yamato Ueki, who came from School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Kyushu
University. They have recently finished their professional internship at MUPY’s Department of
Pharmaceutical Botany and Department of Microbiology. Their exit presentation included their
research training at the Departments as well as social and cultural engagement with MUPY students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2395


